
From:   Michael Miller   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   November 06, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0488-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Q:  What is the status on the IARU coordination, ODAR and NOAA imaging license issues?

A: The IARU coordination was submitted as an exhibit on Nov 6 2013.

The ODAR has been previously submitted as an exhibit for the application.

The NOAA imaging is no longer a subject, because the camera has been removed from the scope of the
mission.


